
 

 

 

 

COMMANDER’S COMMENT 

Comrades, Auxiliary and Supporters 

We continue to operate our canteen with emphasis on safe distancing and continued daily 

sanitizing of our furniture and equipment. It is our intention to ensure that your visit is safe and 

as enjoyable as possible given the current virus emergency.  I invite you to come and enjoy 

Wings and Things on Wednesdays and a variety of dinners on Friday.  Your continued 

participation is the backbone of our support to our Veterans and our Community.  

We will host the semiannual 50th Commemoration of the Viet Nam War on October 17, 2020 

here at the Post.  This ceremony honors all Veterans of the Viet Nam era and has now been 

extended through 2025.  We will continue our participation with events semi-annually as 

outlined in our original pledge. 

The winner of our Life/Legacy drawing at our Membership Meeting of September 8, 2020 was 

Victor Moreno had he been present would have received a Life Membership or a Bronze Legacy 

Membership both of which continue to contribute to the Post. 

God Bless America and Our Veterans 

Jim 

 

 



 

 

MADAM PRESIDENT’S COMMENTS: 

October is here and bringing fall weather and activities.  Hope this newsletter continues to find 

all of you doing well.   

A big thank you to Barb Barger and Carol Keen for volunteering to cook the delicious dinner on 

September 18.  Thanks as well to all that came out and supported the Auxiliary that evening. 

Our October dinner on Friday, October 16 will be pizza, salad and dessert.  A sign-up sheet will 

be available at the Post in order to give us an idea of how many dinners to provide but sign-up 

is not mandatory.  Please remember that takeout is also available.   

Reminder letters for 2021 dues have been mailed to all Auxiliary members.  Please provide your 

dues payment in order for our Auxiliary to meet 100%. 

Please join us for our regular membership meeting Thursday, October 8, at 7:00 which will be 

held at the Post.  All in attendance will be required to wear a mask.  Conference calling for 

members not wanting to attend in person will also be available.  Dial in number: 1-888-529-

1884; Passcode: 8437204420. 

God Bless our Troops, Veterans, the United States of America, the VFW and God Bless all of you!   

Auxiliary President Joyce Simmons 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 



 

 

 


